
KVPartners LLC_______                _____________________ 
P.O. Box 432, New Boston, NH 03070                                                                  (603) 413-6650               
 
 
November 17, 2023 
 
 
Michele Decoteau, Town Planner 
Town of Brookline 
P.O. Box 360 
Brookline, NH 03033 
 
Re: Subdivision of Lot F-034, Route 13 (Map F, Lot 34)  
 Plan Review 
  
Dear Ms. Decoteau: 
 
We reviewed the revised seven-sheet plan set dated October 27, 2023, the Stormwater 
Management Report dated October 26, 2023, and the Stormwater Management Inspection and 
Miantenance Manual dated October 27, 2023 all prepared by Meridian Land Services, Inc. in 
accordance with our agreement with the Town.  Based on that review, we find that all of our 
previous comments have been addressed and the project is acceptable from an engineering 
perspective. 
 
If you have any questions or need any additional information, please feel free to contact me at 
603-413-6650 or on my cell phone at 603-731-1562 or by email at MVignale@kvpllc.com.   
 
Sincerely, 
KV Partners LLC 

 
Michael S. Vignale, P.E. 
Principal Engineer 


